



SWAN Board,
Years ago when I was Assistant Director at the Glenwood-Lynwood Public Library District I was introduced to SWAN and attended all the meetings.  I knew at that time I wanted to be a part of SWAN and serving on the board has been dream of mine.  I am so proud to have contributed to this great organization.  In the years that I have been a SWAN member SWAN has changed so much (for the better) and we are now in the midst of more great change.  
I only have one year left on my term on the SWAN board and I know that the next year will be the start of a new era for SWAN.  It is a great time to be on the SWAN board and we had three great candidates for the most recent board opening.   After that election I realized that now is the time for me to leave the board.  Rather than wait a year when my time would be up I would like to capture the enthusiasm of those who are interested in serving on the board and allow them to lead SWAN through this next chapter.  
I am therefore resigning from the SWAN board as of July 1st, 2014.  This will allow the board an opportunity to appoint someone to my position.  
I would like to thank the SWAN staff, my fellow board members and all of the membership for this wonderful experience.  

Sincerely,
Melissa Gardner
[bookmark: _GoBack]Melissa Gardner
